
            

 

 

 

 

 

  

Reception Reception 

 

Book bags 

On Friday we will collect in all reading books 

ready to be redistributed in September. Your 

child has been assessed in phonics and will 

commence in their new phonics group from 

the first day back. They will receive their new 

reading books on the first Friday as we 

return. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye 

A huge thank you and farewell to all the 

children and parents for this year. We wish 

Miss Sharratt the best of luck on her 

maternity leave and look forward to 

welcoming Miss Williams into Reception 

from September.  

 
 
 

Thank you again, 

The Early Years Team. 
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Enjoy the Summer Holidays 

 

What a wonderful final half term we have 

had together! From Sports Day to picnics, we 

have had so much fun. Thank you for your 

continuous support over the last year, it has 

been tough year but one with lots of great 

memories too.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of year celebration 

On Thursday, we will have our end of year 

celebration afternoon. It is an opportunity 

for us to celebrate all the achievements 

from the year and say goodbye to one 

another.  

Children will receive a certificate, take part 

in games, enjoy some refreshments and do 

lots of dancing! 

Transition 

Your child met their new teacher virtually 

last week and was able to find out more 

about them and ask questions.  

We have also done a lot of work in class to 

prepare children for the next phase in their 

education. Everyone seems really excited to 

be moving up into Year 1! 
 


